

SAC has been created

- Heads of each living group body are on it
- Grimson didn't like the words "agreement" and wanted "principles"
- Focusing on research moving forwards
- Want to reach out to each individual Dorm Exec

FinBoard

- 1 unofficial complaint to the SAO over a comic
- They were told to go to Title IX funding
  - Decided to not fund when they didn't go to Title IX coordinator about this issue
  - After initial complaint: we don't feel it is in our place to enforce anything that comes to us through an "unofficial complaint"
- ASA does not dictate FinBoard policy
- What is the method for submitting an official complaint?
  - Ani not sure, would have probably gone through the TitleIX director on this issue.
- Ani fine with funding them, Jonte's reasoning was that we shouldn't be funding things that target other students.
  - Even a formal complaint wouldn't require any action
- ASA has no real power to compel this organization to do any trainings, FinBoard probably does have this power
- Only reason we're enforcing this because the previous UA had set it
- Avoid question of "was this right"
- VooDoo would say "there was no agreement" but the UA made it explicitly clearly.

NomBoard

- We will discuss later. Not a resolved situation. Stay tuned!

Education:

- Maybe coming down the pipeline:
  - 3.091 no class conflict policy
- § Student got an exception for a course that was videotaped
- § Current guidelines don't allow for this policy
- § Going to bring this up as a rule possibly
  - Changing rules and regs
- § Doubt it would happen
- § Affects autonomy of professors

Institute Committees

- How do we increase the participation in them?
  - Wants to increase percentage of students that apply from 2-3% to 5%
  - GSC uses adds at beginning of nominations process
  - We're at the low end of "having enough" people
  - Isaac has a bizarre computer science engagement idea

- What about using study breaks?
- § Occurs in April, Chief of Staff checked out in past
- Buy adds in the tech if all else fails
- What we do now
- Email every April, says “apply, here’s why”
- Get 70-150 people applying
- Interview all
- Assign to committees
- Ends by beginning of June
- Some people bail over Summer, and then class conflicts
- Then figure out if it’s an urgent opening or not
- Backlog of people from applications process

#### Public Relations:

- Introducing Lauren as new to the PR Team
- Infinite Board going up this week
- Has some contact info/more info on each committee
- Wordsmithing some of the lines to seem more accessible
- Do we like the campaign picture? No.

#### ASA:

- Will look into new guidelines regarding openness

#### Other:

- Discussing Title IX at Council with deans and admins
- PR will host a study break
- Patrick wants to do outreach
- Possibly having UA Newsletter
- Everyone else wants to do this in the Tech
- Cory thinks this shouldn’t be a physical copy
- We should look into the Anno (run by the GSC)